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2023/24甲類通告第 E033號 

9th January, 2024 

Dear Parents,  

Chinese Cultural Day & Chinese Health Qigong Parent Experience Activity 

 

(A) Chinese Cultural Day  

The school is going to hold a "Chinese Cultural Day" on 26th January, 2024 (Friday). Since that day is a 

school day, students need to attend classes as usual to participate in activities of the event. The activities 

included are Chinese Culture and Art Game Booth, Chinese Traditional Handicraft Workshops and Talks 

etc., all activities fees are paid by the school.  

Points to note:  

- Students can wear casual clothes. They do not need to bring any textbooks, but they need to hand in their 

homework and bring their student handbook, drinking water and eco-friendly bags. 

- The lunch arrangement on that day will be as usual. Students should bring their own tableware.  

- The class time on that day is from 8:15 a.m. to 3:15 p.m. as usual, parents are required to pick up children 

on time. 

 

(B) Chinese Health Qigong Parent Experience Activity 

The school is going to hold a "Chinese Health Qigong Experience Activity" for P.5 students from 2:10 p.m. 

to 3:15 p.m. on 26th January, 2024 (Friday). The Health Qigong, Liu Ze Jue ("Six Character Formula"), will 

be taught by professional Qigong tutor. It is now inviting 15 parents to participate in the experience activities.  

Points to note:  

- If the number of participants exceeds the upper limit, the number of places will be determined by drawing 

lots. 

- The shortlist will be notified individually. If the notification is not received before 24th January, 2024, it 

will be considered unsuccessful and no further notification will be given. 

- Please pay attention that if parents are absent without any reasons, the chance of participating in School 

activities in the future may be affected. 

- School will take photos and videos during the event. Please be reminded that participants’ images 

(including videos and photos) and sounds may be used for educational purposes and publicity, and may 

appear on different media, including our school website and social platforms, or publications, etc. 

-  

 

Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching 

Headmistress 
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2023/24甲類通告第 E033號 

REPLY SLIP 

Dear Ms. CHENG, 

 
Chinese Cultural Day and Chinese Health Qigong Parent Experience Activity 

 

  I have read through Type-A Notice, No. E033 and understood the corresponding content. 

 I  * am willing to attend the “Chinese Health Qigong Parent Experience Activity”.    

     * am unable to attend the above activity. 

*Please put a “✓” where appropriate.  

   

Class:        Name:                  (    ) Parent Signature:                           

 

Contact Number: ______________________ Parent Name: ____________________________ 

 

Date: _____ of January, 2024 

 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese 

original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 


